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WE HAVE THE POWER TO BUILD HEALTHY COMMUNITIES FOR THE NEXT GENERATION


Action Team Report – Recreation 
Month: February 2014  		Submitted by:  Amerika Nino-Rodriguez		
Brief Summary of the Action Team Meeting and Work
Heidi Forsythe, Grant Research Intern, shared her role and asked for input from team regarding her project. She will be creating a binder of grant resources for the Recreation Action Team. Angel recommended that the resource information be available electronically. Team reviewed goals for 2014-2015 and unanimously voted to move forward with it. Angel gave the Hub report and informed team of partner retreat to be held March 12th.   
	2013 Result
	Summary of Work and Progress
Include number new/total and details about progress of work

	Complete a catalog of all recreation opportunities and contacts in South Kern and identify/implement a strategy to effectively share this with the community.
	Question was raised as to how and if the Hub could support moving the catalog forward. It was suggested that Stephanie Brooks-Pickering review it for branding purposes. Angel could post an electronic version on our website and Amerika would forward to action team partners for review. 

	Complete park master plans for DiGiorgio Park in Arvin and Weedpatch Park in Weedpatch.
	Bob will get in touch with LGC regarding date to expect the draft plans.  

	Implement at least one major improvement from each of the already completed park master plans for Rexland Park in Greenfield and Lamont Park in Lamont.
	Rexland Acres: team is moving forward with March 8th celebration and mural project.   
Lamont: Team discussed Kaboom grant and requirement to obtain matching funds of approximately $40,000. Next steps are to schedule a community input meeting in Lamont as Anna Levan, from 5th District Supervisors office, shared that we need community input aspect to move the project forward. Heidi will apply for a grant through Kaiser for possible volunteers and funds to feed volunteers for build day.  
Other: Over 200 volunteers have signed up for Tree Planting event.  Benches and trash cans donated by Steering Committee will be placed at basketball courts in each designated park. 

	Put in place ordinances, signage and enforcement of alcohol/tobacco use restrictions in one park in each community.
	Marylou Chavez shared that both ordinance recommendations passed at the Board of Supervisors level. Ordinances should go into effect early March. Chavez also shared that Adelate Coalition recommends passing Tobacco ordiance city wide in Arvin. Recreation Action Team supports this idea.  



image1.png




image2.png
BUILDING HEALTHY
COMMUNITIES

CONSTRUYENDO COMUNIDADES SALUDABLES
SOUTH KERN - SUR DE KERN





